
 CAWA Meeting 
2/8/2016 
6:30 PM 

Wetumpka County Extension Service 
Wetumpka, AL 

Attendance : 20 
 

 

Meeting opened: Dan Brooks  

Notes: Kathy Coleman 
 

----- Agenda Topics ----- 

Old Topics:  
• Dues 
• Treasurer’s Report 
• E-mail newsletter/ Mailing-We are starting to e-mail it out. It is also on the web. We will be 

mailing it out this month to those who do not have e-mail. 
• Carvings for the blanket 
• Voting—Scholarship for SWS (Drawing next month) 

           Judging, New Ribbons, Adding Jason to the Board 
New Topics in Board Meeting: 

• Jimmy DeShon is teaching next month’s project.  It is a caricature bear. It will possibly take 2 
months.  

• There will be a signup sheet for projects for the rest of the year next month. 
• There will be a form made for money requests.  Dan Brooks nominated. Gene 2nd, Jan 3rd. It was 

unanimous. 
New Topics in Regular Meeting: 

• Jimmy DeShon talked about Building a great foundation for our lives and following the teachings 
of the Sermon on the Mount. 

• Jim Hart—March 18th 
•  

 
Woodcarving School: 

• Woodturning is a category this year. 
• Stylized is also a new category. 
• Gary McDaniel does not have a picture in the school catalog or on the website because he has not 

responded nor turned in a picture. 
• Raffle project was voted and decided to be a cane.  Willie and Gene nominated and seconded it.  It 

was unanimous.  Willie is bringing the pieces for us. 



Advertising-We have the trifold brochures.  Everyone please pass these out.  Also School Catalogs are 
being e-mailed and snail mailed. 
 
Classes: 

• Leah Goddard is March 15-20. Kay will e-mail those in the class.  There are still 2 slots available. 
• Michele Parsons has 2 classes: April 12-14 and April 15-17.  There are a total of 20 people signed 

up in the 2 classes. 
 
 

Misc.: 
• Kay announced that Ken Carter e-mailed about holidays at Winn Creek.  After talking with Winn 

Creed and Ken, the park wants the club to come and carve either Memorial Day weekend or Labor 
Day weekend (one day during the weekend).  If you are interested in participating, please e-mail 
me at webmaster@centralawoodcarving.com or call me at 334-220-4352. They will comp a 
campsite if you would like to stay up there.  

• Jim Hart—March 18th.  8:30 am. E-mail or call to let him know if you want specific wood.  Kay 
sent an e-mail about this.   

• Willie Thornton brought walking sticks for us to take.  Thank you Willie. 
 

 
Show and Tell—I did not get all the names of those that did these great items.  Connie did win our 
doorprize. 
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